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As a homeowner I am opposed to this.  I am retired living on a fixed income.  I do not 

benefit from freebies that are given to mismanaged businesses, the homeless, illegal 

migrants, and others who fit into the "categories" that the government comes up with.  

I worked my whole life, saving and being a good citizen.  I have been blessed by 

God, but I have worked for the results.  People who have worked and contributed to 

society should not have to pay more and more to fill the coffers of the government 

who spends too much on things that people as a whole should be working for, not 

being handed it.  Pouring more money into a problem does not fix it, it makes it worse 

and bigger. 

 


